
APPEAL FORM WORKSHOP 
 
The Financial Aid Office will be offering a new Zoom Workshop throughout the semester for students 
that would like to have a better understanding of the Appeal Form and its process. Students will learn 
about the Satisfactory Academic Progress policy for and how it can affect their financial aid status. In 
addition, the workshop will cover the process to request financial aid reinstatement. This workshop is in 
the form of a Zoom App presentation; therefore, attendees are not required to have a webcam, nor 
microphone. With time permitting, students can ask general questions in the Q&A areas. Students will 
not be able to ask personal questions about their financial aid status. The workshop will be 
approximately 1 hour. 
 
MIRAMAR COLLEGE APPEAL WORKSHOPS: 
 
August 18 (Friday) at 12:00 noon  
 
September 1 (Friday) at 12:00 noon  
 
September 15 (Friday) at 12:00 noon  
 
Click here to register for a workshop! https://forms.gle/52cL8H2vENst7bwZ6 
 

https://forms.gle/52cL8H2vENst7bwZ6

